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Date: 11th September 2025                       Circular No: 053/YIS/2025-26/053 

Dear parents, 
 

SUB: Saudi National Day Celebrations 2025 (Girls Section) 
We are pleased to inform you that Yara International School will be celebrating Saudi National Day on 

Monday, 22nd September 2025. This celebration aims to foster a deep appreciation and pride in the rich heritage, 

culture, and traditions of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia among our students. 

Dress Code:  

➢ KG to Grade V - Parents are requested to send their ward dressed in traditional Saudi attire on the day of 

Celebration 

• Boys: Thobe and Ghutra 

• Girls: Long skirts or dresses  

➢ Grade VI to XII 

• Only Participants for special assembly shall come in colored dress.  

• All other students must attend in brown school uniform with black shoes. 

Special Assembly – Grades VI to VIII: 

Kindly note that a Special Assembly will be conducted for students of Grade VI to VIII on the same day to 

commemorate the occasion. 

Class Party & Kids’ Meal – Nursery to Grade V: 

We have also arranged for Kids meal (from KUDU) for the students of Nursery to Grade V for the class party. 

Therefore, parents of Nursery to Grade V are requested to send SR 18/- on or before Wednesday,17th 

September 2025. 

 

We shall be creating a miniature Saudi Arabia wherein we will be depicting the desert land and the urban area as 

part of our display in the exhibition.  

In this regard, we request your support in sending items or models that depict Saudi culture and civilization. 

Some suggested items include: Eg: a model of Faisalia tower, Kingdom tower, Batha Water Tank, Cars, Mc-

Donald’s, Panda Supermarket etc… for urban area and a Tent (Khaima), an Oasis, Hukka (shisha), Dallah with 

ghawa cups, Camel, a model of a small Saudi boy dressed in “Thobe” or a Saudi girl dressed in “Abaya”, desert 

vegetation, date palm trees, pictures of Kings, Saudi Emblem, 

National Bird (Falcon) or any other important land marks or 

artifacts on or before Wednesday,17th September 2025. 

 

Join in the celebrations and let your child / children feel one  

with the Nationals. 

Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 
 Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal                                                          
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